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Gail Moore, Family Nurse Practitioner, Joins Valley Health 

HUNTINGTON, W.Va. – Gail Moore, FNP-BC, recently joined the team of family medicine 
providers at Valley Health – Westmoreland.  

A Logan County native, Moore graduated from Marshall University in 2012 with her Master of 
Science in Nursing. She previously provided care at Travel MD and King’s Daughters Medical 
Center. She is certified by the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) and has a special 
interest in family medicine.  

Moore is accepting new patients of all ages. She works all day Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays 
as well as Wednesday afternoons. To schedule an appointment, call (304) 781-5800. Walk-ins 
are also welcome. Valley Health –Westmoreland is located at 2908 Auburn Road in Huntington. 

 “We are pleased to welcome Gail Moore to our team of providers,” Steve Shattls, executive 
director/CEO of Valley Health, said.  

In the fall, Moore will transition into providing care at our Cabell Midland and Wayne High 
School-Based Health Centers. 

For a complete list of Valley Health’s services and locations, visit www.valleyhealth.org or call 
(304) 525-3334.

# # # 

Valley Health Systems, Inc. is a network of almost thirty non-profit health centers that has been a 
Tri-State leader in the delivery of primary healthcare since 1975. Operating in southern West 
Virginia and southeastern Ohio, Valley Health provides services to nearly 70,000 patients each 
year.  

ARCHIVED

http://www.valleyhealth.org/



